
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, 

The first week of full time is over and the children are beginning to feel tired! With 4 weeks left of this 
term, please make sure they are having some rest-time over the weekend! 

Water Bottles 

It is important for the children to stay hydrated whilst in school and although I remind the whole class 
throughout the day to have a drink it is hard for me to monitor how much each child is drinking. If you feel 
that they are not drinking enough, perhaps you could challenge them to take responsibility by drawing a 
line halfway down their bottle and seeing if they can drink to the line by lunchtime!  

This Week 

This week we have been looking at The Gruffalo by Julia Donaldson. We have retold the story using props, 
practised our scissor skills by cutting out purple prickles to stick on his back, made (non-edible) Gruffalo 
crumble and drawn and painted pictures of the Gruffalo and other characters.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

Repeated read: The Little Red Hen 
PE on Monday and Friday – Please wear PE kit to 
school.  
Forest Friday – Please bring suitable clothes in a 
bag/back pack. 
 

Dough Disco – Link on Evidence Me 
 
Practise sounds learnt this week. 
 
Play ‘What’s in the Box?’ 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
11/10/24 – INSET day 
14/11/24 – Topaz Class trip to Westonbirt 
Arboretum 

 


